

June 3, 2020

Mrs. Dorothy Graham Graham Family Foundation 544 61st Street Oakland, California 94609

Dear Dorothy,

Thank you for the recent \$33,000 donation to North Shore Animal League America. This donation helps us in many important ways to support our no-kill mission. Your passion for animal welfare and the importance of the human-animal bond is greatly appreciated and positively impacts people and animals in need. The funds will impact a few of the priority areas of our work.

The Olga Graham Fund has been replenished with \$5,000 and the Seniors for Seniors Wellness Program has received \$15,000 of your donation to offset the medical costs for this vital initiative. From the total donation, \$8,000 is earmarked for stipends for 16 public school National Muttigrees Ambassadors. These motivated students from public schools will undertake community projects to save the lives of homeless animals. The additional \$5,000 is directed to the operations of the new Bianca's Furry Friends Feline Adoption Center. A plaque acknowledging this donation will be placed on the Tribute wall with the following message – *In Loving Memory of Victor and Olga Graham*. I will send a photo of the plaque when it is installed. Due to the pandemic, we have put a hold on installations but expect to resume in the next few weeks.

Your continued support shows a deep commitment to homeless animals to find the homes and to sustain their lives with good health. Your donations span generations from students to senior citizens and help us put the spark of compassion in them.

You are truly a life-saver in your support, allowing us to Rescue, Nurture, Adopt, and Educate.

Sincerely,

Diana Zaferiou

Vice President, Strategic Development Partnerships